
155 S. Seward Street Juneau, Alaska 99801 

TO: 

Invitation to Comment 

Your Community, Your Voice 

On a proposal to be heard by the CBJ Planning Commission 

PROPOSED REZONE 
OF 17 ACRES FROM 

D3 TO D5 

An application has been submitted for consideration and public hearing by the 
Planning Commission for a rezone from D3 (3 dwelling units per acre) to D5 (5 
dwelling units per acre) of 17 acres located along Montana Creek Road. 

Case No.: AME2019 0008 
Parcel No.: 4B2901150040 
CBJ Parcel Viewer: http://epv.juneau.org 

The results of 
the hearing 
will be posted 
online. 

Staff Report expected to be posted Monday, August 5, 2019, at 

https://beta.juneau.org/assembly/assembly-minutes-and-agendas 

Find hearing results, meeting minutes and more here as well. 
T I M E L I N E 

You may testify and bring 
up to 2 pages of written 
material (15 copies) in City 
Hall’s Assembly Chambers, 
155 S. Seward St., Juneau. 

Phone: (907)586-0715  Email: pc_comments@juneau.org  
Mail: Community Development, 155 S. Seward St, Juneau AK 99801  

Comments received during 
this period will be sent to the 
Planner, Allison Eddins, to be 
included in the staff report.  
 

Comments received during this period 
will be sent directly to Commissioners 
to read over the weekend in 
preparation for the hearing.  

July 23 through 12 noon, August 9 Now through July 22, 2019 
HEARING DATE & TIME 
7:00 pm, August 13, 2019 

Printed July 10, 2019 

 August 14 


